

July 21, 2025

Sara Sizemore Southern Safety Supply, LLC 207 Center Park Drive., Suite 2090 Knoxville, Tennessee 37922

Dear Ms. Sizemore.

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Declaration of Eligibility, 2024 Tax Return, Expansion of Services request, and supporting documentation. Based on a review of the information provided, your DBE certification has been renewed through April 7, 2026.

Your update has been communicated to TNUCP officials at TDOT to maintain your business listing in the TNUCP Program. Thank you for your participation in the Tennessee Uniform Certification Program. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional assistance.

With gratitude,

Terrence Carter

Director of Business Programs

**DBE Liaison Officer**